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Spokane Walleye Club 
 
General Meeting: June 15, 2019 2:35 PM at the Kettle Falls Locust Grove 

Campground 
 
Officers Present: Ken Shatzer (Vice President), Allan Walker 

(Treasurer), Mark McFall (Secretary) 
 
Board Members Present: Larry Quaintance, Travis Scholten, George Allen 
 
Absent: Doug Schroeder, John Calkins 
 
Members Signed-in: No sign-in roster 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
None.  Refer to last month’s and next month’s reports. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
There was no board meeting.  This membership meeting was held at our annual 
spring campout and picnic.  The weather was perfect.  Ken did a fine job of 
conducting this meeting (his first) in Doug’s absence. 
 
The campout and picnic were well attended and we had several guests from the 
Lake Roosevelt Walleye Club. 
 
Allan Walker did a fine job of conducting our fundraising raffle.  Again, our sincere 
thanks to Mrs. Henrichs for her generous donation of Sam’s fishing gear for this 
raffle. 
 
Fishing Reports 
Later in the day, Allen Walker caught twenty Walleye and Ken Lofquist and Travis 
Scholten caught fifteen in the Kettle River.  Ken also caught a 42” Sturgeon (location 
unknown).  Several other members also caught Walleye at unknown locations. 
 
Spring Picnic Weekend 
Periodic discussions have been ongoing among the membership about changing the 
dates of this event due to its conflict with Father’s Day and the crush of Sturgeon 
fishers on this weekend (the start of that season).  As was the case last year, the boat 
ramps were congested and the parking lots were full. 
 
A motion was made and seconded to move our picnic back one week to avoid these 
conflicts.  The motion carried unanimously.  Next year’s campout and picnic will be 
held on June 4-8, 2020, at the same location. 
 
Cooking Apron ⎯ Passing the Torch 
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Mike O’Donnell passed on his SWC cooking apron to Travis Scholten.  Thanks for  
all of your great cooking at the picnics over the years, Mike! 
 
Proposed By-Law Revisions 
The annual review of our By-Laws has been done and proposed changes have been 
posted on the club website for member review.  There are no substantive changes 
proposed, just a cleaning up of obsolete procedures and language. 
 
The first reading, which will be done by circulating written copies, will be at the July 
meeting with the second reading and membership vote at the August meeting 
 
Adjournment 
2:40 PM. 
 
Next meetings 
Wednesday, July 31, 2019 at the INWC. 
 
The board will meet at 6:00 PM. 
 
The general membership meeting will be at 7:00 PM 


